
 
The Federal Aviation Administration (FAA) is hosting the  
"Northern California Airspace Virtual Public Information Workshop," conducted 
via Zoom, on Tuesday, July 20, 2021, from 6:00-8:00 p.m. Pacific Time, and 
again on Wednesday, July 21, 2021, from 1:00-3:00 p.m. Pacific Time. 

 

Topics and Panelists 
The FAA is taking this opportunity to discuss the operations, challenges, and constraints in and around the 
airspace in the Northern California region. Given the complexity of this airspace, it is essential to discuss these 
issues holistically. 
 
Panelists will include representatives from the FAA, San Francisco International Airport, Oakland International 
Airport, and Mineta San Jose International Airport, airline and cargo carriers, and representatives from the 
Airline Pilots Association. 
 
Several high-profile items will be covered at this workshop, such as the NIITE/HUSSH, BRIXX, and SERFR flight 
procedures that were part of the Select Committee Report. 
 

Questions and Answers 
A live Question & Answer session will be conducted using the Zoom Q&A feature. In addition, the FAA will 
respond to questions relevant to the workshop topics. 
 
This virtual public information workshop is not part of any environmental review process conducted pursuant 
to the National Environmental Policy Act; it is informational only. 
 

Sign Up to Attend 
In order to attend the virtual meeting, you must register in advance. Please copy/paste the Workshop Home 
page website address: https://www.faa.gov/air_traffic/community_involvement/norcal_ew/ into your 
browser.  From the Home page, please click on the links provided to complete the registration form. 
 
 


